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July 7, 1992

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to advise you that Adrian Oherlihy has been employed by the Conservatory
Restaurant located at the Mayflower Hotel from July 1991 to the present time
as a part-time Tournant.

During his employment he has proven to be a reliable, honest and hardworking
employee with a wealth of culinary skills and knowledge.

I can wholeheartedly recommend him for a position as a Head Saucier or Sous Chef.
I am of the opinion, that in a few years he will make a fine Head Chef.

If you need to verify the information contained herein, please do not hesitate
to contact me at your convenience.

Thank you. 2 "\
Yours truly,
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Jon Poppe
Executive Chef
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